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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





A ‘Snappy Christmas' performance at Eston Leisure Centre

Tuesday 10th December 2019

 1.00pm – 2.00pm Performance

In Partnership with Tees Valley Music Service 


Dear Parents/Carers,


The children in Year 4 have been working on learning songs to perform for the 'Snappy Christmas Choir 2019'. This is for a singing performance at Eston Leisure Centre on Tuesday 10th December 2019, 1.00pm – 2.00pm, organised by the Tees Valley Music Service.  Y4 will be performing together with other schools from the Middlesbrough/Redcar & Cleveland area. Children will return to school for the normal home time.

Tickets for this event are available online. Please find the link below for ticket sales:

https://billetto.co.uk/e/snappy-christmas-middlesbrough-and-redcar-cleveland-tuesday-10th-december-tickets-393096 

OR

Go to:         www.billetto.co.uk          and search:           snappy 10
Tickets will be £3.50 for Adults.  All children will be allowed into the event for free.

Car Parking
This will be a very busy event, with up to 20 schools taking part.  In addition to the Eston Leisure Centre car park, there will be extra car parking space in the MFC car park, entrance off the trunk road, opposite the entrance to Tesco’s.

If you are unable to attend this event, there will be another opportunity to hear some of these songs as Year 4 will be performing for the Christmas Church Service this year. If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss O’Hare 

Class Teacher 
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